## Lynne Baldwin

From: Planning

**Sent**: 03 November 2021 10:37

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: 21/03350/TEL and 21/03452/TEL56 - comments from Kirtlington Parish Council

Attachments: 21-03350-TEL and 21-03452-TEL56 Kirtlington Parish Council response.pdf

From: kirtlingtonclerk@gmail.com <kirtlingtonclerk@gmail.com>

Sent: 03 November 2021 10:34

To: Planning < Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; John Cosgrove < John.Cosgrove@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>

Subject: 21/03350/TEL and 21/03452/TEL56 - comments from Kirtlington Parish Council

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

**Dear Sirs** 

21/03350/TEL and 21/03452/TEL56, Proposed 5G Telecommunications Installation for H3G at Station Road, Kirtlington

I attach the Parish Council's objection to and comments on these two applications.

The Parish Council has noted the LPA's objection of 29th October 2021 to 21/03350/TEL, as sent to WHP Telecoms Ltd.

Yours faithfully

Ruth Powles

Mrs Ruth Powles Clerk, Kirtlington Parish Council 01869 350995

Office hours: Monday to Wednesday

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..